
EGLE, AQD, Kalamazoo District 

7953 Adobe Road 

Kalamazoo, Ml 49009 

Violation Response: 

Wright coating received a violation for Coating Lines (FG-line) for PTI#212-16, Special Condition V.1, for 

not completing Method 24 Testing on Coatings and has not obtained approval from EGLE to use 

Manufacturers formulation data. Wright coating has completed Method 24 Testing {see attached 

results}. This information has been sent to EGLE AQD staff for the determination of formulation data 

that is to be used for calculating Wright Coating's Air Emissions for the annual MAERS report. Once a 

determination and approval has been obtained, the new formulation data will be used for MAERS 

calculations. 

Wright Coating also received a violation for Coating Lines (FG-Lines) for PTl#212-16, Special Condition 

111.2, for burning used coating-booth filters in the burn-off ovens because this is not proper disposal and 

does not minimize introduction of air contaminants to the outer air. Wright coating has performed a 

TCLP for voe and lgnitability on the spent booth filters (see attached results). Wright Coating has also 

sent the necessary information to EGLE Air Quality Division to modify PTl#212-16 to include burning of 

spent filters in the burn-off ovens. Wright is currently waiting for the response from EGLE Air Quality 

Division -Permit Section to move forward with bringing us back into compliance. 
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Maintenace Supervisor 

Wright Coating Technologies 

1603 North Pitcher Street 

Kalamazoo, Ml. 49007 

Phone: (269) 344-8195 


